MURRAY R. SUSSER, M.D.
GENERAL FRACTIGE & NUTRITION

R.D. 1, OVERBROOK RQAD
VALENCIA, PENNSYLVANIA 168059

—

TELEPHONE {412) B0B-152])

October 6, 1975

Mr. Daniel Coburn
20 Park Place
Horristown, New Jersey 07960

REFERINCE: Dean Kraft and the Quinlan Case
Dear Mr. Cobura:

This letter is to affirm that I have investigated the abilities of
Dean Kraft in Apgust of this year. It was only & brief examination,
however, it was most impressive. From the examination it is my opinion
that Dean Kraft could be of some potential benefit in the Quinlan case.
It is certainly difficult to imagine that he could be in any way harmful.

If you need further details as to why I hold these opinions, I should
be most happy to supply them to any degree which you deem necessary.

Sincerely yours,

A S

Murray R. Susser, M.D.
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